COVID-19 Response- Town of Union Planning Department

Given the circumstances surrounding COVID-19, the Town of Union is prioritizing efforts to reduce or
mitigate risk of infection and the town offices are closed to the public until further notice. Our office
may have disruptions in regular services but we will do everything we can to minimize those
interruptions. For the safety of our office staff, residents, and program participants, the Town of Union
Community Development Office is implementing the following policies:

1. The office is not currently accepting walk-ins. If you have questions regarding planning or site
plan review, please contact the appropriate person by telephone or email. A listing of our staff
can be found below. Please contact the appropriate person to discuss your concerns so that it
can be determined whether an in-person appointment is absolutely necessary or if the issue can
be resolved remotely.

Sara Zubalsky-Peer

Director

(607) 786-2977
szubalsky@townofunion.com

Marina Lane

Senior Planner

(607) 786-2926
m.lane@townofunion.com

Carol Krawczyck
Part-time Clerk
(607) 786-2985

2. Planning Board meetings will be restricted to Planning Board members, essential Town of Union staff,
and persons with specific business pertaining to the meeting cleared to attend by Planning Department
staff. Meetings will be video recorded and posted. Public hearings will allow for write in comments.
Please direct comments to:

Marina Lane, Senior Planner
3111 E. Main Street
Endwell, NY 13760

m.lane@townofunion.com

Thank you for your understanding during this time.
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